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14 May 2025 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
YEAR 9 SCHEDULED EXAMINATION WEEK 
 
It is usual practice for us to have a week of examinations scheduled during the summer term for all 
students in Years 7, 8 and 9. For Year 9 this is due to be carried out from Monday 2 June. Due to the 
nature of the school timetable there are a small number of examinations in the following week to 
accommodate those subjects where lessons are not held the previous week. Class teachers will be 
issuing an examination for students to complete during one of their usual timetabled lessons.  
 
These examination weeks are vital to ensuring our students are able to prepare themselves for their 
final examinations they will experience in Year 11, giving them an opportunity to practise their 
revision techniques, as well as plan when to carry out revision during an intense examination period. 
All students will be given comprehensive guidance by their Head of Year as to how to revise, and all 
class teachers will provide clear guidance as to which topics to revise and where to access revision 
resources. 
 
Please see attached for the examination timetable and a summary of the examination content for 
each subject.  
 
I hope that you find this information useful but please do feel you can contact us should you have 
any concerns or queries regarding this examination week. 
 
With my very best wishes, 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs T Stockley  
Deputy Headteacher  
Curriculum and Data  
stockleyt@jfcs.org.uk 
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